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Pre-Event Licensing Required 
WVAC POLICY #121522 

 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on December 15, 2022, the 
West Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

Effective immediately, all participants in an event who are 
required to be licensed must obtain their license prior to 
the event.  Licenses will no longer be issued by West 
Virginia Athletic Commission representatives at the 
event. 
 
This applies to both professional and amateur fighters, 
corner personnel, managers, and matchmakers.   
 
Promoters are required to be bonded and licensed before 
any sanctions are issued.   
 
Licenses may be obtained online through the website at 
https://athleticcommission.wv.gov/forms/Pages/default.
aspx or by mailing the appropriate forms with a check or 
money order to the Commission office. 
 
This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or replaced. 
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